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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Bradley Blevins <bblevins5252@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 3:31 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bradley Blevins; Clabe Pearson; Spencer Reed; Tommy Pearson
Subject: [EXT] Jalmat Sands Unit Water Injection Battery 1RP-5771
Attachments: Jalmat Sands Unit Water Injection 1RP-5771.pdf; Jalmat Sands Unit Water Injection 

1RP-5771 Map.jpg

Good Afternoon Ms. Venegas, 
I am Bradley Blevins and I look after Merchant Livestock Co environmental concerns here on the ranch.  During a recent 
review of documents on the OCD website I discovered the work plan for the Jalmat Sands Unit Water Injection Battery 
1RP-5771 was denied and once again approved without proper delineation/remediation. Please find the attached 
google image identifying several areas of concern. 
1. Red circle is within 890' of an active water well and cattle watering. (Down Gradient from Breitburns release) 
2. Yellow circle is less than 1,000 ft to an active pond.  The storm water runoff from the surrounding area (battery area 
included) drains to the pond seen in the google image. 
 
As landowners, Merchant Livestock respectfully request the NMOCD complete an additional review of the work plan and 
surrounding area to ensure groundwater and surface waters are protected. If you have any questions please give me a 
call or I would be happy to meet you on location to discuss further.  
 
 
 
Bradley Blevins 
Merchant Livestock Co 
575-691-6120 


